
Hinkley Connection Project:

As part of reinstatement works following construction of the Hinkley 
Connection Project, Nailsea Wall will be closed from 16 July to 22 
August 2025. The works include replacing kerbs and drainage, 
reinstating the original field access, and restoring the verge.

The closure applies 24 hours a day to all road users, including 
vehicles, pedestrians, and cyclists.

There will be no end to end access along Nailsea Wall during these 
works. If you are travelling eastbound please use alternative routes via 

Netherton Wood Lane, Chelvey Road, Brockley Lane, and the A370 
(heading east). If you are travelling westbound, please use alternative 
routes via Davis Lane, Kenn Road (B3133), Kennmoor Road, and the 
A370 (heading west).

We appreciate this may cause disruption and we urge you to plan your 
journey ahead of travelling.

Thank you for your patience as we complete these essential works.
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Contact us
 

We know our construction activity causes local impact. We are working 
closely with our contractors to limit disruption as much as possible.

Thank you from everyone on the project for your patience as we 
continue our work to bring low carbon homegrown energy to six million 
homes and businesses across the UK.

For further information on the project, please visit our website 
via the link or scan the QR code: 
https://www.nationalgrid.com/electricity-transmission/net-
work-and-infrastructure/hinkley-connection

hinkleyconnection@nationalgrid.com
0800 377 7347 (24-hour service)

https://www.nationalgrid.com/electricity-transmission/network-and-infrastructure/hinkley-connection

